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•Throughout the month - Individual Club Meetings & 
  4-H Reward Debit Card Sign-ups
•10th - 4-H Zoom 101 Training
•11th - 12th 9-11 Memorial Stair Climb - IV Expo
•26th - Officer and Leadership Training 
•27th - Monthly Record Book Training / Rehash
•National 4-H  Week Poster Contest - theme: Opportunity 4 All
•30th - Deadline for volunteers' Livescans costs to be covered 
           by Leader Council

•1st - Leaders Council Meeting via Zoom
•1st - 4-H Pumpkin Carving / Decorating Contest opens
•2nd - National 4-H Week Poster Contest due to 4-H Office
•4th-10th - National 4-H Week: Opportunity 4 All
•10th - 4-H Stem Challenge - formally 4-H Science Day
            Click HERE to get more information
•21st - Monthly Record Book Training / Rehash
•29th - Pumpkin Contest Submission
•31st - Halloween
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IMPORTANT DATES

September 2020

Have questions? Call the 4-H Office at 442.265.7700

October 2020

https://4-h.org/parents/4-h-stem-challenge/
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4-H ZOOM 101

Have questions? Call the 4-H Office at 442.265.7700

Presented by the IC All Star Ambassadors, this webinar is designed for adult
community leaders, project leaders and club presidents / VP's.

Attendees will learn how to host meetings with our members in mind. Have
fun and get business done! 

Wondering about the other officers in your club? Officer and Leadership
training will take place on Sept. 26th. We will even be offering a segment for

your Jr / Teen leaders! 
PDR #4 Leadership Development  PDR #3 County

Event Attended 
If you present at event: 

PDR#6 Presented a session. 
If you present a report at your club meeting:

PDR#6 wrote an article or gave report on an event.
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OFFICER & LEADERSHIP TRAINING
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COUNTYWIDE PROJECTS

Have questions? Call the 4-H Office at 442.265.7700

Imperial County Young Ambassadors Project (6th-8th grades) -
Linda Sanchez
Hi 4-H (high school members only) - Magnolia
RC Cars (all ages)- Magnolia, Eveleine Currier
Rocketry (all ages) - Southwest Valley, Geoff Holbrook
Epidemiology (all ages) - Southwest Valley, Courtney Holbrook
Horticulture (all ages) - Meadows, Johara Rodriguez
International Cooking (all ages) - Verde, Ayron Moiola 
Dogs (all ages) - Magnolia, Carly Ashurst

Fishing
Robotics
Public Speaking/Presentations
Leatherworks

Countywide projects are available to every member in our county,
no matter the club you call home. Space can be limited so

contact the 4-H office at 442.265.7700 for more information. 

While participating in any cross-club or countywide project, members must
follow all rules pertaining to host club and by host leader. 

Available 

Pending
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ENROLLMENTS 

Have questions? Call the 4-H Office at 442.265.7700

Enrollment deadline is November 9th.
Please know that each club may close enrollments on or

before this date in order submit all required forms to the 4-H
office on November 9, 2020. 

Enrollment Tips
To enroll, go to: 

•Enroll early.
•Make sure to add current contact information, including an
email address. The County 4-H office contacts members via
email for any updates and to share important information.  
•Enter all important information, including ethnicity questions.
This information is for data collecting purposes for our county. 
•Make sure to add the main projects you know you will
participate in. 
•Parents: please do not register/enroll in the system unless
you are planning to become a project leaders or assistant
leader. Please know that no parent is obligated to register in
order for their child to participate in the 4-H organization.

For returning members, use the same email address you've used in the past. 

https://ca.4honline.com/

Enrollment fees: $58 youth (5 to 19 yrs.)
Adult volunteers: $24

https://ca.4honline.com/
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IMPERIAL COUNTY ALL STAR AMBASSADORS 

Have questions? Call the 4-H Office at 442.265.7700

Please meet our 2020 - 2021 
Imperial County 

All Star Ambassadors!
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4-H VISA DEBIT CARD

Have questions? Call the 4-H Office at 442.265.7700

we need your help... by registering for your 4-H VISA Debit
Cards, you will help the Imperial County!we need your help...

https://team.groundswellcard.com/e2t/tc/VVC5KC3LMTPxW6xtnnS2vZYtdW1zSvF_4fGq01N80643c3p_97V1-WJV7CgQgXW2-jNTP4_BWnpW5RVBHw1hnN47W7p7GMt7rlyGDN94wxRNC7jccW8QbSRy3S7MgsW44TGYS8nl8_-W8yl35X1R_X3wVkQxfg46kY36W8k6vfX2Rkp-YW8dtDkk5ffMwWN2wmrJ4rTX33W72HhPV8c2rRbW9fyPhy6ZZC1GW5v4WMB84wfXZW3gdjS61ghKHnW55bTlW1TgCVrW7mvh8T52lVG5W1G1Z1L8ggRFFW2GPZ874GY71hW7XXdg74hxcYZN6fppM5tSlbfW3ZRNtv5cntJNW8kc6mH2DZcS1W20jbZX6V9qKb3njt1
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4-H VISA DEBIT CARD CONTINUED

Have questions? Call the 4-H Office at 442.265.7700

https://team.groundswellcard.com/e2t/tc/VVC5KC3LMTPxW6xtnnS2vZYtdW1zSvF_4fGq01N80643c3p_97V1-WJV7CgQgXW2-jNTP4_BWnpW5RVBHw1hnN47W7p7GMt7rlyGDN94wxRNC7jccW8QbSRy3S7MgsW44TGYS8nl8_-W8yl35X1R_X3wVkQxfg46kY36W8k6vfX2Rkp-YW8dtDkk5ffMwWN2wmrJ4rTX33W72HhPV8c2rRbW9fyPhy6ZZC1GW5v4WMB84wfXZW3gdjS61ghKHnW55bTlW1TgCVrW7mvh8T52lVG5W1G1Z1L8ggRFFW2GPZ874GY71hW7XXdg74hxcYZN6fppM5tSlbfW3ZRNtv5cntJNW8kc6mH2DZcS1W20jbZX6V9qKb3njt1
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ANNOUNCEMENTS

Have questions? Call the 4-H Office at 442.265.7700

Due to COVID-19, Imperial County has been hit hard with restrictions designed to keep our
community safe. Although our county seems to be heading in the right directions, we are still not
able to host community events in the size crowds our BBQ typically draws. Please understand we
did NOT CANCEL, we POSTPONED our annual event to Spring 2021. At that time, our leadership
feels we can (hopefully) host our large event safely. Once we have an exact date, we will continue to
hold the highest tickets sales contest and the poster contest. We will keep everyone informed as to
when we can start selling those tickets! 

We are very excited to announce that we are in the process of creating a 4-H t-shirt and apparel
sales site! We will be offering a variety of designs and styles to choose from! Be on the look out for
an email from the county office with more information soon! 

#OPPORTUNITES4ALL
National 4-H Week is scheduled for October 4th - 10th 2020. This is your chance to  show your 4-H
spirit! Wear your club shirts everywhere and tell people about why you love 4-H so much! We will be
hosting a poster contest for the best use of the theme. Top designs will be placed on a t-shirt that
will be up for sale! Posters must on a 12x18 poster or smaller in order to qualify for a design. Posters
are due to the 4-H Office by 4pm on October 2, 2020.  

Between October 1st and October 29th our County will be hosting our first Pumpkin Carving and
Decorating Contest! We will offer prizes for the best submissions! Stay tuned for emails with more
information on weekly contests for everyone, including your parents and leaders to get involved.
Themes announced on October 1st. Start practicing! 

Do you want to show that 4-H spirit?! In order to fundraise, your All Star Ambassadors are selling
yard signs for only $10! Get your sign today by calling the 4-H office at 442.265.7700. For purchases
of 3 signs or more, you can have them delivered by one of the 2020-2021 Ambassadors! Post
pictures of your yards signs with #IC4HSPIRIT, make sure they are public, so that we can randomly
select winners throughout September  and October! Winner will get prizes and gift cards. The more
yard signs sold, the more prizes can be given away! 

We want to know  what you think! Please fill out the following survey to help us improve our
program! Click HERE to complete the survey. 

4-H BBQ

T-Shirt & Apparel Sales

National 4-H Week / Poster Contest

Pumpkin Carving /Decorating Contest

4-H Spirit Yards Signs

4-H Survey

https://ucanr.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_6SxRD83zYbfR6m1
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ANNOUNCEMENTS

Have questions? Call the 4-H Office at 442.265.7700
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ANNOUNCEMENTS

Have questions? Call the 4-H Office at 442.265.7700

Our Partnership

Tractor Supply proudly began our partnership with 4-H in 2010
and we have since helped raise over $14 million through our Paper
Clover fundraisers. The success of these campaigns has impacted
over 69,000 students by providing them with hands-on learning

experiences through projects in STEM, agriculture, healthy living,
and civic engagement.

100% of funds raised through our two Paper Clover fundraisers
directly benefit 4-H and the kids and teens they work with — 90% of
donations directly support 4-H youth in the state it was raised, and

the remaining 10% supports national 4-H programming.

Paper Clover Drive Fall 2020
October 7th to 20th

Donate online or in person! 

https://www.tractorsupply.com/landing-pages_4-h_4h-tsc
https://www.tractorsupply.com/landing-pages_4-h_4h-tsc

